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Wednesday 5th May 2021 

Bug Club Reading Books 
Dear Parents, 
 

I am writing to remind you of a wonderful resource that our school buys into called ‘Bug 
Club’ https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0. Bug Club is an online library for 
your child, full of books that have been allocated specifically to meet their level of 
reading and support them at home. Children love using this interactive resource as the 
books are fun and engaging. You can access Bug Club on tablets, phones and any computer so you 
can even read on the go!  
 
Whilst the children can only change their reading book once a week, due to the need to quarantine 
them for 48 hours, it is so important that your child accesses Bug Club so that they are practising 
enough at home. Teachers are able to monitor how often the children access Bug Club and how many 
books they have read at home. It is the expectation that children read at least one Bug Club book a 
week.   
 
Bug Club is particularly effective in engaging reluctant readers and as an extra resource to support 
struggling readers. As mentioned, all books allocated have been matched to each child’s ability and so, 
when used regularly, will enable children to make excellent progress. Each book has ‘bugs’ which ask 
the children comprehension questions which link directly the reading curriculum for their level and so 
the pressure to think of your own questions is taken away.  
 
If you are unsure of your child’s login details, please contact their class teacher.  
 
Happy reading, 
 
Marianne Wilson 
Assistant Headteacher 
English and Assessment Leader 
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